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25% November, 2019 o The Mombasa Parents Club
All Club Members,
Mombasa Parents Club,
P.O Box 81050,
Mombasa.
Dear Parents,

RE: SPECIAL GENERAIL MEETING.

Receive warm greetings from the Board of Management. We trust that you are all

well and in good health.

We take this opportunity to acknowledge all of you for the good partnership we have
enjoyed from you our esteemed members and parents. On the same breathe, we
appreciate all members who turned up in overwhelming numbers during our SGM
on Saturday 23" November, 2019. Quite a number of issues were discussed and
clarifications made on issues where members had concerns and we sincerely thank
those of you who shared with us whatever you felt was of concern to the entire

members.

We intend to operationalize what was mutually agreed on, including a review of our
constitution when the year begins within the first term. We shall also create more
social gatherings to enable members to get to know each other and benefit from what

we do for a living (our professional diversity).

We will also be asking you to send to us your passport size photographs and for your
spouse (where applicable) to enable you get your membership cards (digital) for

purposes of enhancing our operations as a Club.



We are already working on gate pass stickers (2 per family) as one way of enhancing

our security.

Lastly we thank God for the sterling performance of our KCPE 2019 Champions,
which is historic. We have never had over 26 candidates scoring over 400 marks.
Over 65 candidates out of 93 scored over 350 marks and we are sure they will get
slots in good high schools across the country. We are sure all our candidates who sat
for their KCPE this year will join good high schools. We thank all the stakeholders

for supporting our core business and look forward for improved results.
Once again thank you all for your continued support and cooperation.

We wish all Christian members a Merry Christmas and a happy and prosperous New
Year 2020 to you all.

Yours Fgithfully,
P

Benjamin Gitonga.
For and on behalf of the Board of Management,
Mombasa Parents Club.



